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From: Rachel Murray <rachelmurray@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 12:05 PM
To: Bord <bord@pleanala.ie>
Subject: ABP-321419-24 / LRD24A/0007 SDCC Response to Appeal

ICaution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

Hi,

Attached please find SDCC response to appeal ABP-321419-24.

Thanks,

Rachel Murray
South Dublin County CouncillCounty HalIITallaghtIDublin 241D24 YNN5
www.sdcc.ie

A111\Cl
Atha (,llath Theas
South Dublin County Council

The information in this email is confidential and may be legally privileged. It is intended solely for the
addressee. Access to this email by anyone else is unauthorised. If you are not the intended recipient,
any disclosure, copying, distribution or any action taken or omitted to be taken in reliance on it, is
prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this electronic message in error, please notify
the sender or info@sdublincoco.ie. This message has been swept by Anti-Virus software.

Is eolas faoi ran an t-eolas at6 sa riomhphost seo agus d'fh6adfadh go mbeadh 86 faoi phribh16id 6
thaobh an dlf de. Is don t6 arseoladh chuige/chuici agus d6san/dise amh6in an t-eolas. Ni
ceadmhach do dhuine arbith eile rochtain a bheith aige/aici ar an rfomhphost seo. Murarduit an
rfomhphost seo tg nochtadh, c6ipe5il, d5ileadh ng aon ghnfomh eile a dh6anamh n6 aon ghniomh
eile a fh696il gan d6anamh ariontaoibh an rfomhphoist seo toirmiscthe ort agus d'fh6adfadh siad sin
a bheith neamhdhleathach. Mg fuair tCl an teachtaireacht leictreonach seo trfearr6id t6igh i
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dteagmh6il, le do thoil, leis an t6 a sheol F n6 le info@sdublincoco.ie. Glanadh an teachtaire8cnt seo
le bogearraf Frithvfreas.



An Rann6g Talamh6s£ide, Pleanala agus Iompair
Land Use, Planning & Transportation Department

Atha Cllath Theas
South Dublin County Council

Telephone: 01 4149000 Fax: 01 4149104 Email: planningdept@sdublincoco.ie

The Secretary,
c/o - An Bord Pleanala,

64 Marlborough Street
Dublin 1.

Our Ref: LRD24A/0007
Your Ref: ABP-321419-24

Date: 14th January 2025

APPEAL RE: Townlands ofBohernabreena, Oldcourt & Kilininny, Dublin 24.
(Capami Limited)

Dear Sir/Madam,

I refer to your letter dated 12th December 2024 regarding the above mentioned appeal and confirm herewith
the Council’s response to this appeal

The Planning Authorit\' confIrms its decision.
The issues raised in the appeal have been covered in the Chief Executive Order ’ .

Yours faithfully,

(RcJlcl CCf?/me,

for Senior Planner
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